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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

The Roadless Rule does not need explaining to the U.S. Forest Service. | am going to keep this short and say

that | hope you will act as a genuine service to the Tongass National Forest and not remove or lessen any wild
“roadless"” protections there. Please protect the forest instead of coming up with ways to destroy it on behalf of
industries and other special interests. If you are reading this and haven't ever visited there, please do so before
you make any decision to take away existing protections.

Thank you for reading this message.

Sincerely,

Krissa Schandelmaier

Brooklyn, NY 11205

[Position]



